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February 22, 2021

Joe Sutton Communicated via email to: jj.sutton85@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Sutton:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on February 22, 2021.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: I am requesting a digital copy (PDF) of the following documents to
be provided to me:

The district’s current website and/or content management system (CMS) provider contract.
The district’s current alerts and/or emergency notification provider contract.

The district’s current mobile app provider contract.

The district’s current learning management system (LMS) provider contract.

Response: Please See Attached.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



From: Joe Sutton jj.sutton85@gmail.com
Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request
Date: February 21, 2021 at 10:54 AM
To: CondonE@district90.org

Dear Public Records Officer:
This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act.
| request that a digital copy (PDF) of the following documents be provided to me:

e The district’s current website and/or content management system (CMS) provider
contract.

e The district’s current alerts and/or emergency notification provider contract.

e The district’'s current mobile app provider contract.

e The district’s current learning management system (LMS) provider contract.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Joe Sutton

jl-sutton85 @gmail.com




